
Engineering Division  910 Calle Negocio, Suite 100 San Clemente CA 92673 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
Pavement Preservation Program – Crack Filling 

 
 
As part of the City’s ongoing effort to maintain the quality of our street network, the City 
of San Clemente has awarded a construction contract to Roy Allan Slurry Seal, Inc. for 
the City’s Pavement Preservation Crack Filling Project.  Crack Filling is a cost-effective 
treatment that can extend the life of a pavement by reducing the amount of water and 
other materials from entering cracks.   
 
 
Construction 
Dates/ 
Duration: 

Starting in November 2024 (anticipate three weeks to complete entire 
project, work will be completed within one day on each street) 
 
Contractor will post Temporary “NO PARKING” signs before 
construction 
 

Work Hours &  
Days: 

8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. Monday through Friday, except City holidays. 
 

Notification/  
Parking/ 
Access: 

Temporary “NO PARKING” signs, with the date and time of the parking 
restrictions, will be posted 48 hours in advance of the work.  
 
Please observe these notices and do not park your vehicles within the 
posted work zone during working hours on these dates.   
 
No street / driveway will be closed.   
 
Vehicles can drive on street as soon as cracks are filled 
 

Trash Pick-up: Trash pick-up is scheduled on your normal service day.  
Construction will not impact trash pick-up.  Please set your trash bins 
on the street during the construction period.  
 

 
 
Construction is scheduled to minimize inconvenience to you and your community.  We 
appreciate your patience and cooperation while we complete this needed improvement. 
 
If you have any questions or require special accommodations, please send an email to: 
Engineering@San-Clemente.org. 
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